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Enough is enough.  We on the Oregon Coast are depending on you, our elected 

representatives, to protect our environment and our water and our air we breath.  

Stop this bill in its tracks. 

 

Clearcutting the Oregon Coast and spraying along the various with deadly chemicals 

that infects the air we breathe and the water we drink pass to stop. 

 

We are counting on you. 


